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Parksville Civic and Technology Centre Closed May 7 Due to Power Outage 
 
Parksville Civic and Technology Centre at 100 Jensen Avenue East, will be closed to the public on Wednesday, May 7 
due to a planned power outage by BC Hydro. This includes the City of Parksville, Qualicum School District 69 and the 
Vancouver Island public Library, Parksville branch. BC Hydro has scheduled a system upgrade from 7 am to 5 pm which 
is outside the City’s control.  
 
The City’s operations facility at 1116 Herring Gull Way will not be affected by this power outage and staff will be 
available to respond to resident inquiries of an urgent nature; however, we encourage residents to avoid May 7 to 
conduct their business with the City. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause for our residents. Contact information for May 7 is as follows: 
 
 Operations   250 248-5412  ops@parksville.ca 
 Afterhours emergency 250 248-6144 
 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 communications@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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